Budget Hearing Notice

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on proposed 2022 budget for the Jay Fire District will be held on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. at the Jay Fire House, 13029 Route 9N, Jay, New York.

BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSIONERS OF THE JAY FIRE DISTRICT.



DEBORAH BOYCE
SECRETARY/TREASURER
JAY FIRE DISTRICT
13029 ROUTE 9N, 
P. O. BOX 183
JAY, NEW YORK 12941-0183
